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Quaker Valley Rotary

Meeting Minutes
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February 18, 2021
Attendance:
Absent: Kevin and Wayne
Guest:  0
Meeting called to order by President Ed Fischl at 6:00 PM.
Minutes read by Charlie-Accepted: Scott/Sid
· Treasury

· Sid reported $11,202.48 in checking account
· Sid Reported that no bills are outstanding.

· Membership
· David reported that he will attend/ moniotor the virtual membership seminars offered by District       7305

      The Club will begin having more guests and events after the club begins meeting as of 5/1 at    Plum Street Park
· New Business

· Dave reported that he is scheduled virtual Rotary Membership Training on 2/18.

· Budget will be re-addressed/re-opened after the Big Event.
· Next meeting is 3/4 at 6:00 PM via Zoom – Dave will send out the link
· Golf Outing in June; Sam will try to contact Wayne to provide some details to club membership.

· Scott will talk to Matt about an E-Recycling Event at QV this week.
· Tom proposed a new fundraiser based on the Final 4 – which was scratched at the meeting of 2/18
· Paul Harris Awards will take place in May at one of our park meetings.
● Harvest Festival
· The borough will waive the fees for 2021. 
· Charlie and Scott will attend the (virtual) borough meeting March 9.
· Scott will attempt to contact Tara to gauge Kiwanis sentiments on proceeding with the festival preparations this year.
· David suggested thatn our club take the lead over Kiwanis this yer with that the festival if that is an option
· Scott will try to set up a zoom meeting with one of the group as soon as possible to explore our options.
· Sam suggested a letter to Kiwanis stating that invitations will have to go out asap.
· Golf Outing

· Push Tee signs($100 per) & Foursomes
· Wayne has a list of businesses and will send a list and letter to members for updating

· Wayne has the brochure prepared.

· Cigar Fundraiser-Tabled

Bob Bagans Donation

· The club discussed how to respond to the passing of Bob Bagans.   
· Ed suggested discussion on whether this was to be done from budgeted funds or should the club create a formal flower fund to be used when this need arises.
· After discussion and since we have used approximately ½ the funds budgeted for this year , the club voted to donate $200.00 in Bob’s memory to the Cochran Hose Company.

· Next meeting 3/4
